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Newsletter — dan 19, 2024
The countdown is on! Two months until Auction!!

# Tickets will be going on sale later this month. In the meantime, you can
start planning your tablemates. The tables will seat 8. What 7 people do you
wish to have at your table with you? The more people we have there, the more
money we will potentially raise for our wonderful school!

*  We have lots of wonderful items to auction off! There are multiple
getaway trips, themed baskets, kitchen appliances, electronics, furniture, class
projects and more. Beginning next week auction items will be highlighted in the

weekly newsletter.

i This year we will be utilizing not only the Farm 12 barn as in past years,
but also the new greenhouse. The silent auctions will take place in the
greenhouse and the dinner and live auction will take place in the barn. (There

T WIII not be an online auction this year.) -

%% Wondering what to wear to the auction? The theme is the 70’s, & that decade
included multiple style trends including disco & hippy attire. Time to hit the
thrift stores, your closets and/or Amazon to see what you can find.

The HFS High Hopes Auction is March 16, 2024, at Farm 12 in
Puyallup. Your Emcee for the evening will he Mr. don dahns and
your Auctioneer will he Mr. Mike Graham.




Wednesday January 17", 2024
“Life’s persistent and most urgent question is,
“What are you doing for others?’ ”

- Martin Luther King Jr.
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Why Do We Fundraise? Our school relies on fundraising (whether it's auction, plant sales,
scrip, etc.) to supplement tuition for operating expenses as well as fun activities.

@ Why Scrip? A very easy, inexpensive way to raise money.

We are all asked to donate and volunteer, a lot, for school, church, our community... the list goes on.

Why not take advantage of the no or low-cost Scrip Program to support our school, even after
you've met your profit dollar obligation?
Let your everyday spending raise money for Holy Family.
Let Scrip be your mechanism to:
e Support
e Donate
e Give back (at no extra cost)

e Make a Difference!

ANNOUNCEMENT as of FEB 1st:
TRANSACTION FEES CHANGE
Credit Card fee increasing to 3%
Debit Card fee remains 1%

Bank Account fee remains 29¢

e

NUMBER CRUNCHING —
e $15,230
Rebates Earned So Far
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Bottom Line 3

$25,000 - our Scrip fandraising goal
$22,275* - our projected earvings IE everyone e —

meets their goal of $25 Have You Met Your Commitment?
$15230* - +otal year-to-date earnings
$22847* - +otal earved last year with a year-to-

11 fawmilies have wot yet purchased Scrip

darte earving of $14460 $18.33 - what vou need +o earn weekly +o
¥ %Doe.sr ot r:ﬁoﬁ- 4vnonaJ aﬁ;lizd +o vext year’s +uition for meet your Pr°ﬁ+ dollar commitment
AbTIES Wi satilhgs beiows 3225 19 families have earved less thav $100

$6906 - ytd funds raised with ov-live orders

$11-$18 - what you veed +o earn weekl
. $8324 - ytd fuwds raised with cash payments ! 1

$1700 - +otal earned from (11) Parishioners, 23 fawilics have carned bjw $100-4 200
| Parent Club, (Q) past HFS families, (5) staff $11.66-$5 — what vou need +o earn weekly

members | 5 fawilies are within $15 of their goall
- 10 - fawilies have EXCEEDED their goal and

C;%%" ' ‘%@Q | continue o earn.

Jf - & | $1000 — what 1 family has earned! —
Thoik, you It can be done!
ol ({i(‘flill(c Questions? email scrip@hfsauburn.com, or contact Lisa Leskovar

at lisaleskovar@gmail.com or 253-951-9424




Cathalic Schools
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CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK JANUARY 28 — FEBRUARY 2

7,094 Catholic Schools nationwide will begin a week-long celebration
soon. Catholic Schools Week, established in 1974, recognizes the
valuable contribution our schools make to the church, community, and
country, More than 2 million students are now enrolled in our Catholic
school network. Based on the average public school per pupil cost of
$12,054, Catholic schools provide $21 billion in savings each year for the
nation.

Holy Family School will conduct many special events and activities in observance of Catholic Schools Week.
Please join us in celebrating our school. We extend a special note of thanks to our parishioners who so
generously support the work of Holy Family School.

Saturday, January 27 &
Sunday, January 28

Monday, January 29

Tuesday, January 30

Wednesday, January 31

Thursday, February 1

Friday, February 2

Parish Appreciation Days!
Parent Club hospitality after Sunday Morning Masses

Parent Appreciation Day: Thank you to all our parents who work so hard to
support our school!

Student theme for the day: Sports attire/sport team hats/Jeans or sweatpants.

Parish Staff Appreciation Day! We so appreciate our Parish staff for all their hard
work and support of our school. Snacks will be sent to the Parish Offices!

Open House: This is the day to invite new families who may be interested in
enrolling their children to join us for our in-person Open House tour at 9:00am
and 1:00pm.

Student Appreciation Day: The theme for the day is pajama day and students
may wear appropriate pajamas. The parents are invited to come and bring lunch
for your student(s). Regular Wednesday pizza lunch has been rescheduled to
Tuesday, January 30th. At 1:15pm the students will be playing BINGO in their
classrooms.

Faculty & Staff Appreciation Day: Celebrate our wonderful teachers and staff.
Let them know what a wonderful job they do!

Thursday will also be crazy socks day for the students! Don’t forget to wear your
crazy colorful socks!

Grandparents’/Special Guest Appreciation Day (parents are welcome to attend as a
special guest): The students will be performing for the Grandparents and Special
Guests in the Church. Free Dress First Friday will be rescheduled to Friday February

23", This is a noon dismissal day!
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Altar Server
Training
Saturday, January 27

9:30 AM— 11:30AM
In the Church

Are you interested in serving the Lord and participating in
the Mass? You can serve Him by becoming an Altar Server. You
will learn more about the Mass and become an active participant.

An added bonus: Altar Serving will count as service hours for

the student.

. You must love the Lord and want to serve Him
« You must be in the 4th grade or higher
. You must have made your First Communion
. You are willing to serve on your scheduled days
.« You are willing to follow direction of the Altar Server Leads

If you are interested and unable to make the class, please
contact Anthony Corpuz
253-833-5130 or at acorpuz@holyfamilyauburn.org

The training will take place in the church and we will be going
over the mass for the servers.
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HOLY FAMILY of AUBURN
\ | “AWKS

. Join the Volleyball Excitement!

Are you ready to spike, set, and serve your way to victory?
HFS Auburn Volleyball is thrilled to announce the registration
for the upcoming Volleyball season is now open!

Registration Period: January 4, 2024 - January 31, 2024
Teams Available:

8th & 7th Grade Girls
8th & 7th Grade Boys
6th & 5th Grade Girls

Registration Fee: $150 per kid

Don't miss aut on the chance to be part of an energetic and competitive
volleyball community. Whether you're a seasoned player or new to the
game, there's a spot for you on one of our amazing teams!

How to Register:

Visit https://www.teamsideline.com/sites/seattlecyo/current-programs and
look for "4-8 Volleyball 2024 - Winter | 2024." Find our team under "HFS
Auburn Volleyball" and secure your spot today!

Uniform Information:

Once your child is registered, a uniform will be loaned out for the season
by the school. Please be sure to pravide your child's size when registering
to ensure a proper fit.

@ Critical Message: We Need Your Help!

We are currently looking for a dedicated coach for the 6th & 5th Grade
Girls Team. Without a coach, this team may have to be dropped from
playing. If you have the passion and expertise to lead and inspire these
young athletes, please reach out to us me immediately.

Come join HFS Auburn Volleyball! Act fast, as registration closes on
January 31, 2024.

For any questions or additional information, please email me.

» HFS Auburn Volleyball - Spiking into Action!




